

OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF

COLLIN COUNTY, TEXAS

JIM SKINNER, SHERIFF

Date:

November 21, 2019

To:

Commissioners Court

From:

Jim Skinner, Sheriff

Re:

Acceptance of Post Release Toiletry Packs

The Collin County Sheriff's Office is respectfully requesting the Commissioners Court's acceptance of post release toiletry packs donated by Covenant Church of McKinney and Abiah's House, a non-profit organization established to assist re-entry efforts in Collin County. The total value of this donation is \$7,145.34.

JOS/sp